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ADVICE 

Issued by Cairns Maritime Region on 1 November 2024 

Area:             Far North Queensland

Locality: Torres Strait, Prince of Wales Channel 

Activity: dive operations and vessel anchored in the shipping channel  

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Dive operations are scheduled to occur from the vessel ‘Seahorse’ on the dates 8th November 2024 
from 1400 hours to 1700hrs, 9th November 2024 from 0800 hours to 1100hrs and the 21st November 
2024 subject to weather and conditions. 
 
During the dive operations the vessel ‘Seahorse’ will anchor inside the Prince of Wales shipping 
Channel in close vicinity to the dive site at approximate position latitude 10° 34.337’ S, longitude 142° 
04.040’ E.  
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the area. 

 

 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Cairns Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 4052 7400  Email: vtscairns@msq.qld.gov.au  

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Cairns) - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 


